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June 22, 2021 
 
 
MEMO 
 
 
To:         Town Manager, Peter Joseph, DPW, Director, Adam Bliss  
  
From:    DPW Superintendent, Earl Gibson 
 
RE: Street Sweeper - Bid Recommendation 
 
 
Based on bid results and what is best suited for the Town of Freeport I'm recommending that we award 
the bid for a new Street Sweeper to Alta Environmental Solutions of Lewiston Maine. The bid amount is 
$237,400.00  
 
Note: $280,000.00 was included in the FY21-22 Public Works Capital Budget for the purchase of a new 
wheel loader. The total bid price with trade-in included is $237,400.00. This will be a saving of 
$42,600.00. 

 

 
Sincerely,  
Earl Gibson 

ITEM # 117-21 STREET
SWEEPER BID



Town of Freeport 

Public Works Vacuum Street Sweeper Bid Opening 

Thursday, June 10, 2021 at 10:05am 

The following bids were submitted for a new Public Works Vacuum Street Sweeper: 

    

  

1. Allied Equipment:     $297,590.00 2021 Global V6 

Minus trade in                -  $30,000.00 

      $267,590.00 

 

2. Alta Environmental Solutions, Bid #1:  $252,400.00 Scarab Maven 65 w/ 2022 Freightliner Chassis 

Minus trade in                -  $15,000.00 

      $237,400.00 

  

3. Alta Environmental Solutions, Bid #2:  $253,300.00 Scarab Maven 65 w/ 2022 International Chassis 

Minus trade in                -  $15,000.00 

      $238,300.00 

 

4. Viking Cives (USA):   $269,400.00 Johnston VT652  

Minus trade in    - $10,000.00 

    $259,400.00 

 

5. HP Fairfield:    *no bid submitted – could not meet spec’s 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Recorded by Jacob Thoits 


